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 Letter No: 200/2023 

 
 
24th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

INDIVIDUAL MUSIC LESSONS  

INCREASE IN TUITION FEES FROM SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

We have been advised by Hertfordshire Music Service that there will be an increase in 

tuition fees from September 2023. 

 

Prices are based on 33 lessons per year, although the number of lessons per term may 

vary due to Bank Holidays and term lengths. Fees from September 2023 are below: 

 

TYPE OF TUITION DURATION FEES PER TERM 

Individual 20 minute lesson £176 

Individual 30 minute lesson £264 

 

Please email Lisa Laycock via the main school email address: 

admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk by 9th June to let us know if you do not wish to 

continue music lessons from September 2023 so we can give the instrumental teachers 

half a term’s notice. For those wishing to continue with instrumental lessons, an invoice 

will be issued later in the term. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Amy Stothard 
Director of Learning: Music 
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